
 

 
 
The time is fast approaching. We are very excited and look forward to hosting 
you at the 2023 Steve & Marjorie Harvey Foundation Girls Who Rule the World 
Retreat. We are excited to share this life-changing experience with you. Our 
speakers are confirmed; and they are ready to empower, encourage and ignite 
fire in each of you! To prepare for your exciting weekend, please see some very 
important information below.  
 
 
Retreat Check In: 
Date: Friday, January 13th  
Location: The dReam Center Church 
        2600 H F Shepherd Drive 
                  Decatur, GA 30285 
Time: 1:30PM - 3:00PM (please arrive promptly)  
Departure: Bus will depart The dReam Center Church @ 3:30pm  
Note: All participants must have a Vaccine Card or negative Covid test (within 48 hrs. of 
registration) to attend Camp. Also, please bring all medical information and 
prescriptions to our resident registered nurse Rosie upon check in (if applicable). 
 
 
Legacy Ranch Info: 
Dates: Friday, January 13th - Sunday, January 15th 
Location: The Steve & Marjorie Harvey Legacy Ranch  
        5020 Barnesville Hwy 
          The Rock, GA 30285 
 
 
Georgia Aquarium Info: 
Date: Sunday, January 15th - Monday, January 16th 
Location: 225 Baker St NW  
        Atlanta, GA 30313 
 
 
 



Packing List (Please bring the following attire/items to camp) 
Sleeping bag and pillow (local attendees) 
Laundry bag  
Prescribed medications (labeled in clear bag with your name)  
Washcloth and Towel  
Workout Outfits (2)  
Jeans/Sweats (2 pairs)  
Light Jacket, Sweater or Hoodie 
Warm Hat and Scarf 
Sunglasses 
Sneakers 
Flip flops or Shower Shoes 
Pajamas 
Toiletries— Bug Spray, Soap, Body Wash, Lotion, Deodorant, Sunscreen, etc. 
Your Favorite Outfit for Your Red-Carpet Experience “Future You” 
*Please pack an outfit to emulate your vision for who you would like to be in the future* 
Note: There will be several outdoor activities. Please pack accordingly and remember 
January can be a bit “nippy” in Atlanta.  
 
 
Monday’s Departure Schedule  
The buses will arrive back at The dReam Center Church at 12 pm sharp.  
Please be prompt.  
 
 
For Questions regarding The Girls Who Rule the World Program, please contact: 
Khayla Dorsey at support@theharveyfoundation.org or at (443) 799-6111. 
 
 

 
 
 

We are looking forward to having a great time.. Mrs. Harvey can’t 
wait to meet you all!  Until we see you in January remember, “you 

are truly a girl, who will RULE the world!!” 


